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Minutes of January 21, 2020 

 

 

The Huntington Township Zoning Commission met in regular scheduled session at 7:15 PM at 

the Township Hall Office. The meeting was called to order with the pledge of allegiance by Bob 

Budi.  Present were Bob Budi, Steve Eichinger, Dennis Finkel and Robert Cleary.  Sheila 

Lanning, Denzil StClair, Rita Rollin and Todd Denes were absent.  

 

Bob Budi opened the floor for nominations for Chairperson. Robert Cleary nominated Steve 

Eichinger and it was seconded by Bob Budi.  Passed unanimously. 

 

Steve Eichinger nominated Robert Cleary for vice chair seconded by Bob Budi. Passed 

unanimously. 

 

Steve Eichinger took over meeting 

 

Minutes of November 19, 2019 meeting were read. Bob Budi moved to accept Bob Cleary 

seconded, passed unanimously. 

 

Zoning Inspector- Finkel reported a couple of permits issued. 

 

Old Business - Three zoning amendments which were passed in 2019 are recorded and available 

for viewing. 

 

New Business - The three zoning members filled out forms acknowledging they are not part of 

Ohio PERS 

 

Public participation - None 

 

Bob Budi motioned for adjournment seconded by Bob Cleary passed unanimously. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:33 

 

 

 

     

 

 
Signed Chairman 

 

 

 

Attest, Secretary 

 


